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5 Year Private Well Renewal

Property Owner Phone No.

Property Address

Is property served by Municipal Water System? Yes/No

WATER UTILITY REPORT

BACTERIOLOGICAL WATER SAMPLE:

DATE TAKEN

RESULTS

The sample kits that each resident needs can be obtained at the Wisconsin
Rapids Waterworks and Lighting Commission, which is located at: 221 16"
Street South in Wisconsin Rapids.

After a safe sample is obtained, a 5 year well permit will be issued.



NEKOOSA WATERWORKS
DEPARTMENT

BILL KABERLE JR

WATER OPERATOR

Dear Well Permit Owner,

The Nekoosa Waterworks department is currently updating their well permit
ordinance to comply with current Department of Natural Resources standards.
Since your permit is set to expire in 2015, we have enclosed a well permit
application. Each resident will then have to take a sample from their well, or
wells, to the Wisconsin Rapids Waterworks and Lighting Commission. The sample
kits that each resident needs can be obtained at the Wisconsin Rapids
Waterworks and Lighting Commission, which is located at: 221 16" Street South
in Wisconsin Rapids. The Nekoosa Waterworks Department has already
contacted the Wisconsin Rapids Waterworks and Lighting Commission, and the
cost for the sampling kit and testing is $20.00. Each resident will have to obtain a
sampling kit, obtain a sample, and then take the sample to 221 16" Street South
in Wisconsin Rapids. The Nekoosa Waterworks Department will need a copy of
the results from the bacteriological tests, as well as the completed well
application permit. The paperwork can be dropped off at the Nekoosa city office.
The Nekoosa Waterworks Department would like to thank you for your
cooperation during this matter.

If your well is abandoned, please contact the Nekoosa Water Dept. during
business hours (7-3:30) so we can schedule a time to inspect and remove you
from the well permit list.

715-459-2016
715-459-1857
Sincerely,

Nekoosa Waterworks Department



